

## Title I Family Engagement Policy, 2025-2026

**Policy Engagement:** The voices of our families are important, and we want your feedback. In order to hear from you all regarding our Title I Family Engagement Policy we will:

- Provide you information about being a part of a Title I school in the Fall.
- Send a copy of the policy home, with a form where feedback can be provided.

**Shared Responsibilities for Student Achievement:** The shared responsibility expectations are reflected and presented in our Home-School Compact.

**Building Capacity for Engagement:** Supporting both our families and staff in growing their capabilities for engagement is crucial to our success. In order to ensure this happens, we will:

- Offer access to WCPSS Family Academy and Parent Community sessions to share important information relating to our academic content standards and ways to support our leaders at home.
- Share important family updates in our monthly newsletters, weekly family communications via school messenger, Friday Folders, and on our website.
- Hold a popsicles on the playground event for kindergartners and new to Green families in August.
- Hold a Partnership Day (Open House) in September.
- Hold a Fall Festival in October.
- Conduct 1st and 3rd Quarter Parent Teacher Conferences.
- Celebrate student learning in November.
- Hold Quarterly Family/Child Award Celebrations in November, February, and April
- Hold Leadership Showcase in March.
- Hold a Spring Fling in April.
- Ensure families are aware of the resources that are available to support their leaders at home.
- Collaborate with PTA to align efforts in order to most effectively support school improvement.

**Accessibility:** In carrying out family engagement, all opportunities need to be accessible to parents of limited English proficiency and parents of students with disabilities. Family engagement efforts will be designed to include flexible meeting times along with translation when possible.